
Here are the updates on the Nebraska East Union from June 1: 
 

• Drywall on 1st and 3rd floor wrapped up. Painting to begin next week 

• Tile work in the bowling team locker room and 3rd floor drinking fountain next week 

• Wood on 1st floor sitting stairs will finish up next week 

• Loading dock doors and automatic openers have been installed 

• Ceiling work and soundproofing in bowling is progressing 

• Sprinklers are getting installed on 3rd floor 

• Outdoor patio brick and railing is installed. 
 


